
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2021 
 
To:  Sophomores and Juniors  
 
From:  L. LaBanca; K. Dahdal 
 
Re:  PSAT Day on Wednesday 10/13/21 
 
 

 Yonkers Public Schools has officially designated Wednesday, October 13, 2021 as the 
annual College Board Testing Day.  These in-school assessments exemplify the District’s 
pursuit to provide equity and access to the college process and are at NO COST to families. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This is a mandatory school day for students in grades 9-12. 
 
Saunders 10th and 11th grade students will take the PSAT exam on this date.  This Preliminary 
SAT is thought to be an effective form of training for students in preparation for the SAT exam.  

 

Arrival • 10th & 11th grade students MUST be at Saunders NO LATER 
than 7:45 am.   

• 10th grade students will report directly to the cafeteria 

• 11th grade students will report directly to the auditorium 

Testing Location • 10th & 11th grade students have assigned testing rooms 
by magnet and will escorted to those rooms that morning 

Materials Needed • At least TWO #2 pencils with erasers 

• Calculator 

Dismissal • After exam is completed (estimated 12:30 pm) 

• All students will be dismissed at the same time 

Transportation • School bus transportation will not be provided 

 
IMPORTANT:  ALL electronic devices must be turned off and stowed away for the entirety of 
the test.  You will be dismissed immediately and your scores will be canceled if you do not 
comply with these rules.   
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